
Who:  Parents/Guardians are invited for our in-person 

event.  We kindly request that families limit the number of 

guests entering the building to prevent crowding rooms.

What:  Meet your child’s teacher and listen to a brief 

overview of the academic year.   

When:  Tuesday, September 21.  Doors open at 6:30 PM 

with the first of two rotations beginning at 6:45.

*Face Masks are required for all 
guests during this large gathering.

*Teacher’s presentations will also 
be sent home by email following 
the event as a virtual option.
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